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Monday 28th June 2021 
 

YEAR 6 INFORMATION 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Year 6 are closing on their final year at Darnhall Primary School and we, as a school, 

have planned many different special days for our lovely children. Here are the 

important dates to remember and some information regarding them:  

Monday 5th July - Wednesday 7th July 2021  

Filming our year 6 production. DVDs will be made for the final day and their 

production will be uploaded to YouTube too.  

Monday 12th July 2021  

‘Growing Up’ Talk for the boys and girls. 

Thursday 15th July 2021 (6pm till 8.30pm)  

Year 6 Leavers’ Party. This will be held in school and food will be provided, along 

with drinks and much more. Unfortunately, we will not be able to invite parents to this 

evening, but lots will be shared on our social media.  

Friday 16th July 2021  

LAST DAY FOR YEAR 6 – children can get their shirts signed. They will be given a 

leavers’ book too and DVDs of their production. Children will come home with special 

awards. 

Monday 19th July – 23rd July 2021  

Winsford Academy Summer School – this is a chance for all children going to the 

Academy to be able to meet new friends, find their way around the school and meet 

their teachers.   

Kind regards,  

 

Mr H Baxendale and Miss K Evans  

Darnhall Primary School   Telephone:(01606) 593315  
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